
  

PROJECT UPDATE 
 
November 15, 2012 
  
Dear Resident/Business Owner:  
 
Saturday Work at Thompson Elementary School Site  
The Town of Arlington’s contractor, G & R Construction would like to report that 
construction at the Thompson School is moving forward. In order to maintain their 
schedule, G & R will work on Saturday, November 17 between the hours of 8 a.m. – 
4:30 p.m. Work to be done includes general construction.  
Should there be any questions or complaints about the work please do not hesitate to 
contact the following personnel: 

Mike Starvaski (G&R Construction) - Construction Superintendent – (617) 894-8512 
Burt Barachowitz (PMA Consultants) , Owner’s Project Representative – (617) 470-
6878  

Major milestones of the project are available online at arlingtonma.gov/dpwprojects 
(under Other Projects in Town).  
The new school is planned to be completed and open in time for the fall 2013 school 
year. 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation during the construction effort. 
 


